





ALEX SELECTED IN NSW CIS PRIMARY SOFTBALL TEAM

Alex is off to State Softball Championships in Tamworth

On Friday 14 June, **Alexander G** represented the College at the NSW CIS Primary Boys Softball trials.

Selected in the CIS team last year, Alex showed experience and leadership at the trials and was successful in regaining a position in the NSW CIS team for 2019.

Alex will travel to Tamworth in Term Three to play at the NSW PSSA Boys Softball Championship.

Sharon Evans

P-6 Sport Coordinator